
 
Notice is hereby given that  

HARRISVILLE CITY 

 

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

Scheduled for Wednesday 

February 14, 2024 

 

WILL NOT BE HELD  

Due to lack of  

quorum members 

and agenda items 

 

The next regular Planning Commission Meeting  

is scheduled for  

March 14, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.  

at City Hall, 

 363 West Independence Boulevard. 
 
 
 

Certificate of Posting and Notice 
I, Cynthia Benson, certify that I am the Deputy Recorder of Harrisville City, Utah, and that the foregoing Planning 
Commission agenda was posted and can be found at City Hall, on the City’s website www.cityofharrisville.com, and 
at the Utah Public Meeting Notice Website at http://pmn.utah.gov. Notice of this meeting has also been duly provided 
as required by law. In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), the Harrisville City will make 
reasonable accommodations for participation in the meeting. Please make a request for accommodation with the City 
Offices at 801-782-4100, x1004, at least three (3) business days prior to any meeting. 

http://www.cityofharrisville.com/
http://pmn.utah.gov/

